ANNOUNCEMENT

Releasing of FDA Official Receipts

The FDA Cashier will now resume the releasing of Official Receipts at the Food and Drug
Administration - Central Office.

All concerned clients and stakeholders should STRICTLY follow the guidelines set in FDA
Advisory 2021 — 1686.

Further, email requests sent prior to this announcement will be automatically accommodated on a
first come first serve basis.

For concerns, you may contact the FDA Food and Drug Action Center through the following
numbers;

821-1177
821-1220
821-1159
821-1176
821-1162
0961-7709691
0961-6845994
0961-0574926

For information and guidance.
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